
 
 

 
 
 
Preliminary Half Year Announcement 

The New Zealand Refining Company Limited (trading as Refining NZ) today confirms that the 
Company’s preliminary half year announcement will be made on Tuesday the 23rd of August 
2016.  

 
 

 
 
D.M. Jensen 
Chief Financial Officer / Company Secretary 
 
Marsden Point 
27 July 2016 


